
 

 

 

John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road Junction Upgrade Reference Number: # 22576148 

8/01/2025 Page 1 of 1 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

John Rice Avenue and Haydown 
Road Junction Upgrade  

Temporary driveway closure – Playford Health Hub 

44 John Rice Avenue 

       

 

 

This upgrade forms part of the State Government’s 

election commitments, to upgrade, or investigate potential 

upgrades, in the northern suburbs to improve safety, 

access and to make travel easier for all users. 

What’s happening 

Works are continuing at the junction of John Rice Avenue and 

Haydown Road in Elizabeth Vale.  

Between Thursday 16 January and Friday 17 January 2025, there 

will be temporary access restrictions to the western driveway to 

Playford Health Hub. 

This closure is required to safely facilitate the next stage of works. 

How this affects you 

From 7am on Thursday 16 January to 5pm Friday 17 January 2025, 

weather permitting, the western driveway from John Rice Avenue to 

the Playford Health Hub will be closed to all traffic.  

Access will be maintained at all times to the Playford Health Hub 

from the eastern driveway off John Rice Avenue. 

All works on the junction of John Rice Avenue and Haydown Road 

are expected to be complete in March 2025, weather permitting. 

We thank you for your understanding while these critical safety 

upgrades are undertaken. 

  

When 

Ongoing to March 2025, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 
 
Day works  
Monday to Friday between 
the hours of 7am and 5pm  
 
Night works  
Sunday to Friday between 
the hours of 7pm and 6am  
 
Some Saturdays may be 
required 

Where 

John Rice Avenue in 
Elizabeth Vale 

Temporary access 
restrictions at Playford Health 
Hub, 44 John Rice Avenue 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au 
/JohnRiceHaydown 

Email DIT:Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880  
 

 

Making travel easier for all 
road users  

 

Supporting growth in the 
Lyell McEwin health 
precinct  

We are upgrading the junction of John 
Rice Avenue and Haydown Road in 
Elizabeth Vale 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/JohnRiceHaydown
http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/JohnRiceHaydown

